
Job loss creates many concerns, but your health insurance 
doesn't have to be one of them. Your employer may have 
offered COBRA continuation, but it's not your only option.

 Oswald for One  provides individuals and families the 

opportunity to work with a personal consultant to evaluate 
eligibility for governmental subsidies which may 
drastically decrease the cost of insurance. 

Individuals who are currently or will soon be eligible for 
COBRA because of loss of employment or a reduction in 
hours may benefit from a broader landscape of 
insurance providers, plans and costs

Losing your health insurance and 
concerned about your options?

For more information, call the Health Wealth Connection 

dedicated staff at:  

1-877-238-5920, Option 2
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WE'RE HERE TO HELP!

 NOTE: This offer is provided through Oswald for One, an Oswald Company, and is not affiliated with Olympic Steel or any of its employee benefit programs.   




